
Representatives, 
 
I am writing to express my opinion on the proposed house bill 3063. 
I am resolutely against this bill and think that it is infringement on the wonderful freedoms we are privy 
to in this country.  There are valid philosophical and health reasons for refusing vaccination.  This bill will 
not change the opinions of these people that have these stances, but will only serve as a barrier for 
children to receive adequate education.   
 
-Nathan Wagner   
 


